
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                            COMPAÑÍA CERVECERÍAS UNIDAS 
                    INDEPENDENT DIRECTOR CANDIDATES PROPOSAL 
 
 
According to article 50 bis of Law N° 18.046, the Chief Executive Officer informs 
to the shareholders that he has received the following candidates names for 
independent directors, to be proposed in the Shareholders Meeting summoned 
for April 11, 2012: 
 

- Ms. Rosa Ackermann O’Reilly, and 
- Mr. Vittorio Corbo Lioi. 

 
 
 
Santiago, April 2, 2012. 


